
FACULTY BULLETIN 

Vol. XII October 10, 1940 No. 5 

CONCERNING N .. Y.Ao WORKERS: 

Teachers are reminded that the Government trusts us to 
see that the students on N.Y.A. jobs make those jobs genuine. 
Also, we know that it makes for moral flabbiness 
if the jobs are in any way not genuine, -- merely putting in 
time. 

So each teacher is expected to see that the student 
actually puts in the time and the work. Do not approve it 
unless it is so. 

Furthermore, there is more work on the campus that needs 
to be done. Boys are needed for this campus work. Girls should 
be shifted to boys jobs wherever possible and boys moved to 
campus. So if any teachers do not have enough work for their 
N.Y.A. helpers,it is their duty to report this. 

IN LAST WEEK'S FACULTY BULLETIN we stated that there were 
not enough copies of the list showing faculty names, addresses, 
and telephone numbers to provide one for each member of the 
faculty. Professor R.A. Smith 1 Secretary of the Faculty, 
has given us correct information that there are sufficient 
copies to go around, so that each member of the faculty may 
have as many as needed. We are grateful for this correction. 

Professor Smith further requests that in the event 
there is an error in any name, address, or telephone number, 
the correction should be made through his office at this time 
that all may have the correct information. 

MAY WE AGAIN REQ,UEST that each teacher follow the class 
schedule closely. To dismiss your students ahead of time or 
late is disturbing to other classes. A well-founded complaint 
has come that some teachers are holding their classes over­
time, making the students late to the following classes. Be 
sure to watch this carefully. Remember the warning bell 
rings seven minutes before the hour, the dismissal bell five 
minutes before the hour, and the bell for beginning the class 
rings on the hour. 

THE COLLEGE BLUEBOOK, belonging to the Registrar's Office, 
has been removed from the desk. If any member of the faculty 
has been using· the book, or knows where it is, please notify 
the Registrar's Office immediately, for the book is used 
every day and needed bedly. 
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TO THE :MEMBERS OF THE FACULTY: 

This is to report to the members of the Faculty of T.c.u. 
that the Board of Trustees, at its meeting on October 4, 1940, 
voted to postpone the date of the inauguration of the 
Pension plan for approximately six months) due to the un­
settled world conditions and the uncertainty of the finances 
during this yenr~ They voted to continue the group insurence 
and it is now operating. Doubtless the .members of the 
faculty will fully appreciate the caution of the Trustees 
under the present unsettled conditions. 

Administrative Committee 

AT THE MEETING OF COUNSELORS held in Room 205, Main 
Building, Wednesday, 4:00 P.Mo this week the names of the 
new Freshmen were distributed for counseling throughout 
the year and until· these students have chosen their major 
field (and would normally be counseled by their major 
professors). Several of the Counselors were not present. 
Their Faculty Bulletins will contain a list of their li'resh­
men (those checked in red}. The Registrar's Office will 
send out a card indicating to each Freshman the name of 
his Counselor, and urging that he come to you immediately 
for guidance. If the student does not report to you within 
the next week, you should take the initiative. The fine 
spirit of cooperation prevailing among the Counselors is 
encouraging. 

THE REGISTRATION FOR SELECTIVE SERVICE WILL BE CONDUCTED 
IN BRITE COLLEGE OF THE BIBLE CLUB ROOM next Wednesday, 
October 16th~ Several members of the faculty will be called 
upon to help the Registrar in this service to the Government. 

THE FOLLOTHNG STUDENTS have been allowed to drop all 
courses and should be dropped from the class roll: 




